
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 25.03.2025 

APEDA's Participation in FHA-Food & Beverage , Singapore 

08th-11th April, 2025 

Dear Exporter, 

 

APEDA is organizing its participation in FHA-Food & Beverages scheduled to be held from 

08th-10th April 2025 in Singapore. FHA-Food & Beverage is Asia’s leading most international 

food & beverage trade event that brings together the global f&b and hospitality community. 

 

The exhibition shall be designed esthetically for showcasing Indian food products exclusive for 

the Indian exporters.  The India pavilion would have around 10-12 built up stalls in the size 9 Sq. 

mtrs and would be allocated to the first time participating exporters, Startups, Women 

Entrepreneurs and having product potential for exporting to Singapore.  

 

In this regard, APEDA invites expression of interest from the registered member exporters for 

participation in the FHA-Food & Beverages 2025 under India pavilion. The link is given below:  

 

 https://itrack.apeda.gov.in/mda/NewTradeFairApplication.aspx?RequestID=97940307  

The request for participation in the event would be considered up to 26.03.2025. In case the 

applicants are more than the availability of stalls the allocation would be made on first come first 

serve basis. 

The charges for participation will be informed separately to the applicants who are considered 

for participation.   

For any query or clarification you may contact undersigned at email id- meenasingh@apeda.gov.in  

Thanking you             

Yours faithfully 

Sd/- 

 

Meena Singh 

Assistant General Manager 
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